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February 2, 2024

Re: The Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act (CPSIA) of  2008

To whom it may concern:

Companies manufacturing or importing certain consumer products in the United States must comply with The 
Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act (CPSIA) of  2008. CPSIA imposes testing and documentation 
requirements, and sets acceptable levels of  several substances.

Steel supplied by Titan Steel is not sold as a consumer product and is not considered to be a consumer product under 
CPSIA. Our steel products may contain trace quantities (generally much less than 0.1%) of  certain chemicals such as 
nickel, arsenic, and lead. 

The chemicals contained in Titan Steel’s products are not intentionally added or included. Due to the steel making 
process, these chemicals can be present in trace amounts in all steel products from all steel producers. Variations in 
the steel making process may increase or decrease the levels of  these chemicals, but steel products supplied by Titan 
Steel contain levels of  these chemicals that fall within industry standards.

Titan Steel has no control over, or knowledge of, our steel products once they leave our facilities. Any changes by
another party to the form or end use of  the steelmay alter its status under CPSIA. It remains the responsibility of  any
party that uses or sells our steel products to determine its requirements under CPSIA.

For specific orders, additional toxicology information may be available from Titan Steel. Please feel free to contact 
me at max@titansteel.com or 443-451-7759 if  you have any questions regarding our steel products and compliance 
under CPSIA regulations.

Sincerely,

Max Levin
Chief  Executive Officer
Titan Steel Corporation
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